
Clay Lake, Spalding, Lincolnshire, PE11 2QG 
Tel: 01775 722333 

enquiries@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk 
www.spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk 
Follow us on Twitter:   @SPCEDS 

Head Teacher: Diane Mulley 
 

Spalding Parish Church of England Day School 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
18th September 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our Science curriculum for the first term, our weekly lessons will focus on the scientific 
process through Science for One: practical science lessons while respecting social distancing. 
 
In order to successfully deliver these lessons, we kindly request that children come into school with the 
common household and waste items below. 
 
Week beginning 21st September = A cardboard box, but not cereal boxes. 
 
Week beginning 28th September = 5 plastic cups. 
 
Week beginning 5th October = An egg box. 
 
Week beginning 12th October = Some play dough. 
 
Any homes or families able and willing to donate more than one of the above items are greatly 
appreciated.  
 
We ask that the children do not bring the item(s) into school until the Tuesday of the week specified but 
we hope that by informing you in advance, you can keep them at home rather than throw them away.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Nicola Pettit, Emma Potts and Rachel Winfield 
Year 3 Team. 


